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ANNEX 18 

 
FROM:  Mr and Mrs P R Turner 
4 Amber Gardens 
Andover 
SP10 3EB 
  
 
23 October, 2007 
  
 
Mr M White 
Licensing Manager 
Test Valley Borough Council 
Beech Hurst 
  
 
Dear Mr White 
  
RE:  LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION – FORMER SCATS STORE, WEYHILL ROAD 
  
In relation to the above application we would like to make comments concerning this matter. 
  
We have, reluctantly, got used to the fact that Tesco Express will start trading at the former SCATS 
store on 30.11.07, apparently with or without a licence. 
  
Before agreeing this licence application we would like our following points to be considered and acted 
upon. 
  
1. All the other stores in the vicinity have liquor licences only up to 10.00pm at night – why does Tesco 
need longer? 
2. The amount of noise pollution and light pollution this will cause and having to endure more car 
petrol/diesel fumes.  They will also use our road to park in.  Having a Tesco Express store so close to 
our neighbourhood, trading not only in liquor to 11pm at night will also jeopardise any sleep/peace we 
would like.  SCATS only traded from 8.30 am to 5.30 pm, so this is a complete change in trading 
circumstances. 
  
We await your decision. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Paul, Debbie and Elizabeth Turner   
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